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May 7, 2010

Dr. Adena Williams Loston
President

Saint Philip's College

1801 Martin Luther King
San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. I%ston:

Thank you for your letter of January 7, 2010, received in our offices on January 14, 2010, providing
notification that the College began offering three new degree programs on January 4, 2010.

The three new programs are as follows:

Associate of Arts in Statistics
Associate of Science in Earth Sciences and Natural Energy Resources
Associate of Applied Science in Power Generation and Alternative Energy

So that we may determine whether these new programs constitute substantive changes or not,
please provide the following information:

How many new courses were required for each program?

How many new faculty members were required for each program?

What new resources (equipment, learning resources) were required?

What similar programs were offered at the time of implementation of each program?

When we receive this information for each program, we will be able to determine whether prospectuses
will be required.

Best regards,

/3l

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President

BSW/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Mecca Salahuddin, Director, Planning, Research and Effectiveness
Dr. Michael S. Johnson



